
Good bye Miss Morgan  Miss Morgan will 
sadly be leaving us at the end of this school 
year.  I would like to thank her on behalf of all 
the staff and children for all her hard work.  
Miss Morgan has been a great colleague and 
friend to the school and we will miss her 
professionalism and dedication. We wish her 
all the very best for the future as she is hoping 
to get a new teaching post much closer to 
home.  Mrs Prentice will teach Swale Class on 
Thursdays and Fridays and Miss Morgan’s 
successor will teach Monday to Wednesday.  

Doodlebug Day  The children had an 
enjoyable day on Wednesday learning lots of strategies for maintaining healthy minds!  
Ian, the provider who delivered the workshop tweeted this about his day with us:  

Sponsored Walk  I hope the children have 
managed to get lots of sponsorship for next 
Friday’s sponsored 
walk.  We have 
made a slight 
route change and 
will now be joining 
the Nidderdale 
Way and following 
the river all the 
way to 
Summerbridge 
before re-joining 
the original route 

at Dacre Banks.  This is to avoid several fields of cattle! 

And finally…this week our Year One children have been 
completing their phonics screening checks.  This is a national 
measure of how well our children can recognise sounds in 
and blend them to gather to make words.  they have all tried 

their best and we are proud of them!   
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6 June - Training day 

7 June - Children return 

8 June - Doodlebug 
workshop 

16 June - Class, whole 
school and leavers 
photos 

17 June - Sponsored 
Walk 

21 June - Year 6 
Bikeability 

29 June - New starters 
morning 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

go on Safari’’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s go on Safari’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Riotous Royalty’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Trade and Economics’ 


